
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Friday 8th  March 2024 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

I hope this newsletter finds you well and that you have had a fantastic week. I am delighted to share some exciting 

updates from Stubbins Primary School. 

Firstly, I would like to extend my heartfelt congratulations to all the children who participated in the vocabulary 

parade during Book Week. The creativity and effort put into their costumes were truly remarkable. It was a joy to 

see the school buzzing with enthusiasm as the children engaged in various activities throughout the day on 

Thursday. Well done, everyone! 

As we bid farewell to Book Week, we eagerly look forward to the upcoming Science Week. I am excited to witness 

the scientific exploration and discovery that our students will undertake. Don't forget to capture those science 

selfies and share them with us. Let's continue fostering curiosity and nurturing our young scientists! 

In other news, I would like to commend our year 6 girls for their exceptional performance at the recent badminton 

tournament- we look forward to seeing how they perform at the finals next week! They represented our school 

with great skill and sportsmanship, making us all proud. Similarly, we celebrated National Girls' Football Day in 

school, empowering our female students to showcase their talents on the field. Well done, girls! 

I would like to express my gratitude to all the parents who attended the recent parent forum on communication. 

Your active involvement is invaluable in strengthening the partnership between home and school. As part of this, 

we discussed this newsletter and I am going to be piloting a new format in the coming weeks, which is more 

friendly to view on smartphones and tablets- feedback will be welcomed on preference of format. 

I am delighted to inform you that the website has undergone a reorganization. It now contains up-to-date and 

relevant information that will assist you in staying informed about school events, policies, and important 

announcements. Please take a moment to explore the website and familiarize yourself with the new layout. 

You will have seen from the dates for your diary and ClassDojo that Parents Meetings are scheduled for 

Wednesday 20th March.  We are also holding an EGM for our PTA on this date.  If you are interested in taking a 

committee role on our PTA, please do return a form to the main office at your earliest convenience. I am sure that 

you are well aware of the pressures on school budgets and the fundraising that the PTA undertakes adds much 

needed funds into the school. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community. Together, we can provide the 

best educational experience for our children. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach 

out to us. 

Warm regards, J Cromey 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Awards- Curiosity 

 
Year R: Charlie Jesson 

Year 1:Alexandra Warde 

Year 2: Noah Hartigan 

Year 3:Caleb Smith 

Year 4:Ophelia Hartigan 

Year 5:Lois Settle 

Year 6:Sam Mills 

 

Awards- Lunchtime VIP 
 
Year R: Iris Hartigan 

Year 1:Brooke Taylor 

Year 2:Bailey Worthington 

Year 3: Coret Iddon 

Year 4: Bob Havers 

Year 5: Aria Byrom 

Year 6: Spencer Ginty Agar 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 
 
w/b 12th March- Science Week 
 
Thursday 14th March Year 1 assembly 9am followed by in 
class workshop- parents welcome 
 
Friday 15th March- Science Fair after school in hall  
 
Friday 15th March- Non Uniform Day- Chocolate Eggs  
 
Wednesday 20th March 2.30pm onwards Parent 
conference (to be held in hall)  
 
Wednesday 20th March 5pm PTA EGM- see additional 
letter  
 
Thursday 21st March Lancashire music service 
performance�guitar and keyboard- 9am parents welcome   
 
Friday 22nd March- Non Uniform Day- Chocolate Eggs  
 
Tuesday 26th March 4pm and 5.30pm Easter Bingo  
 
Thursday 28th March Year 4 assembly 9am followed by in 

class workshop- parents welcome  

Clubs this week-4.30PM FINISH 
 

Monday-Girls’ table tennis Y5/6 
 
Tuesday-Gymnastics Club 
 
Wednesday-KS1 yoga 
 
Thursday- KS2 yoga 
 
Sensory Circuits morning club- by invitation 
PLEASE NOTE NETBALL CLUB IS NOT ON NEXT FRIDAY 
DUE TO THE SCIENCE FAIR IN THE HALL 

This week’s attendance 
 

Whole school attendance-97.66% 
 
Authorised absences-2.08% 
 
Unauthorised absences- 0.25% 


